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I oppose changing from the Daylight Savings Time structure we are on currently. 

There is no issue with most people about changing the clocks twice a year. 

The longer daylight hours in the summer evenings are beneficial to all Oregonians. 

At a minimum, leave it to the citizens of Oregon to vote to change or not. 


